
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                            

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                              

  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 38 – 12
th

 July, 2019 

 

Another action packed week has again flown by! 

A fantastic Sports Day with all the children competing so well and most importantly having great fun!  Winning house was St 

Mark. 

Thank you to everyone who came to support.  It was great to see so many of you. 

Y6 Leavers Assembly of ‘The Witches’ was performed and we were all ‘blown away’ with how good it was. 

On Friday we were entertained by our school musicians who showed how talented they were and how much they have learnt. 

 

Dates for next week 

Wednesday 17
th

 July 2019 – Nursery Celebration Assembly – 9.30 am – school hall 

Leavers Disco – Thursday 18
th

 July – 1.30 pm for children in Reception to Year 6.  This will also be a Non Uniform Day – no 

charge and no charge for the disco 

Leavers Mass – Friday 19
th

 July 2019 – 9.05 am – St Wilfrid’s Church – all welcome 

Friday 19
th

 July – Non-Uniform  (no charge) and ‘Sharing Day’ – children are invited to bring in a toy or game to share with 

their friends (no expensive, precious items or mobile phones). 

 

100% Attendance 

Many congratulations to the children who managed to be in school every single day since September. 

Letters have gone out inviting them to the cinema to watch ‘The Queen’s Corgi’ and then enjoy a Happy Meal as a reward. 

 

End of Term Reports 

These will come out on Monday. 

Please share them with your child and complete and return the comment sheet by Friday 19
th

 July 2019 – thank you. 

 

Photos on Social Media 

Please remember that photographs taken at events such as Sports Day, assemblies etc should only be for your own personal 

use and not posted generally onto Social Media. 

There have been a few parents concerned that some photographs of their children are online without their permission. 

 

Dinner Monies 

Please could you ensure that your child’s school meal account is paid in full by Friday 19
th
 July.  If you are unsure of your 

meal balance then please contact the school office.  Thank you. 

 

Open Evening at John Henry Newman Catholic College 

There will be an Open Evening at JHN on Thursday 12
th

 September 2019.  Doors open at 4.45 pm with presentations by the 

principal at 5 pm, 6 pm and 7 pm. 

 

Values and Virtues  

Congratulations to Aurora (2M) and Tania (6T) who are the winners of our ‘Intentional and Prophetic’ certificate this week. 

 

Behaviour Awards: 

Green Badge: Ryan 

Pink Badges: Ghazi, Charlotte, Kane, Andra-Alice 

Purple Badges: Riley S, Billie-Louise, Noah, Oliver Ca, Jay C-H, Caitlyn, Leah Wi, Harafa, Leah Wh 

Red Badges: Ismah, Ahmed, Anayah, Lola H, Shaan, Amari D, Hanan, Ruby 

Lilac Badges: Zachariah, Avaiyah, Aurora, Gary, Kiera D, Poppy, Reyan 

Yellow Badges: Joseph P, Hadia, Ava 

Dark Blue Badges: Kaiden, Jaiden, Adiyy, Amy, Michelle 

Orange Badges: Riley Gr, Nevaeh, Kharis 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

Telephone: 0121 675 3319 

E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Whole school 

Reception CT Esah 

Reception SS Nathan 

Year 1LP Whole class, Victoria 

Year 1R Sedi, Ryan 

Year 2M Narcisa 

Year 2R Grace, Divine 

Year 3B Hollie 

Year 3M Lilyrae 

Year 4B Ellie 

Year 4G Rayhan 

Year 5H Benisson, Reyan 

Year 5M Saadie, Cleo, Lily-Mae, Mia 

Year 6G Ellis 

Year 6T Ali 

SPORTS AWARD Whole school 

MUSIC AWARD Flute players 

WISE OWL AWARD Luke (5M), Iyarna (5M) 

Well done everyone! 

 

Period – 1
st
 – 5

th
 July 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School breaks up for the summer holidays on Friday 19
th

 July 2019 at 2 pm and re-opens for children on Tuesday 3
rd

 

September 2019 at 8.55 am. 

 

 

Have a good weekend 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception CT 91.7% 

Reception SS 93.2% 

Year 1LP 92.3% 

Year 1R 97.5% 

Year 2M 95% 

Year 2R 94.7% 

Year 3B 99% 

Year 3M 97.3% 

Year 4B 97.6% 

Year 4G 97% 

Year 5H 93% 

Year 5M 97% 

Year 6G 98.3% 

Year 6T 95.5% 
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